
ARTEE SZ met  DG DD in Hyderabad 

       Today (19.05.17), ARTEE, VP(VZ) Sh.M. Seshagiri and Senior 

ARTEE leader S.S. Jaffania, along with other senior ARTEE 

members met DG-DD Smt. Supriya Sahu at Hyderabad, where she 

is attending a workshop on DTT.  

     We sought her views on the proposed closure of LPTs. She 

assured us that the staff will be adjusted/redeployed at nearby 

stations, and being government employees, there will not be any 

kind of threat to their job security.  

    We told her that the problem essentially is of quality of 

programme content, and not of terrestrial transmission. We 

submitted a representation highlighting this aspect, and making 

some suggestions. Madam assured to look into the concerns.  

 

Central office. 

 

 



 


